
 
 
14 September 2023 
 
NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM  
NO:  59, Series of 2023 
 
TO   :  National Office Staff, Executives and Directors  
   Regional Office Staff, Executives and Directors  
   Council Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge  
 
SUBJECT  :   ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THE CONDUCT OF THE  
   18TH NATIONAL SCOUT JAMBOREE  
 
1. Pursuant to the BSP National Office Memo No. 24 Series of 2023, with Subject “18th BSP National Scout 

Jamboree”, the Host Local Council has opened a New Bank Account which will serve as the Official Bank 
Account for all the financial transactions of the 18th National Scout Jamboree as follows;   

1. BANK:    Development Bank of the Philippines 
2. ACCOUNT NAME:   Boy Scouts of the Philippines Iloilo (Confesor) Council  
3. ACCOUNT NO:   00-0-50562-755-0 
4. BRANCH:    DBP Iloilo  

 
2. All Jamboree Registration Fees for Jamboree Planning Teams, National Service Teams, Scouts, Unit 

Leaders, Contingent Management Teams shall be deposited in this Official Bank Account and shall require 
an issuance of Official Receipt from the Host Council.  
 

3. The National Jamboree Management Team would like to seek your full cooperation and support to submit 
all of your Local Council Contingent Information through your respective Regional Scout Directors on or 
before 29 September (Friday) 2023, which will serve as basis for the planning and preparations for 
our Jamboree Administrative and Logistical requirements.  

 
4. Should you have questions, feedback and clarifications, you refer them directly to MR. YASSER F. 

SARONA, OIC-Regional Scout Director, Southern Tagalog Region and concurrent Program and 
Adult Resources Development Executive, as the designated Project Officer of the 18th National 
Scout Jamboree at (02) 8527-8317 to 19 loc. 524 or via email at yazsarona@gmail.com or 
yasser_bsp@yahoo.com   

 

5. For information, guidance, widest dissemination and appropriate action.  
 

 
 
 

DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO  
Officer-In-Charge  
Office of the Secretary General  

Boy Scouts of the Philippines 
National Office  
181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez Street, Ermita, 1000 Manila 
PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines 
Website: www.scouts.org.ph 
E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph  
(632) 528-05-55 / (632) 527-51-09 / (632) 527-83-17 to 20 / Fax: (632) 528-05-77 
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